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It is so hard to believe that it is time to write another issue of our
"Link to Link". Where on earth does the time go? | definitely believe in
the old adage,

"TIME FLIES WHEN YOU'RE HAVING FUNI!"

Our Communications and Marketing Committee is busy planning our
ILSO Convention presentations. We hope to enlighten you on some
more ways to communicate with your chapters as well as help you
create some new and interesting programs within your chapter.

It is imperative during these "crazy" times that we STAY IN TOUCH
with our members and through our example gain new members along
the way.

The DKG Zoom sessions have been fabulous. We hope that you have
been able to take advantage of the technology that is offered to us via
this platform. Thank you to everyone working together to make this
format more comfortable and more accessible.

Have you looked at the DKGILSO web page, lately? Be sure to make
it a routine, like a check-up, to keep in touch with all the happenings
in our state AND be sure to visit DKG International web page, too! Oh,
my, what you can learn from a brief visit periodically. For example,
does your chapter have any published authors to give accolades to?
The form is on the state web page under our committee. Make it a
plan to check out these great resources!

We hope that you have a blessed Christmas and the most joyous of

new years.
Mary Stayner
C & M Chair p
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